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The Senior Golfers Society of Gauteng and the staff of the Royal Johannesburg and Kensington 

Golf Club look forward to welcoming you to the 79th National Tournament in Johannesburg. 
 

To assist you all with your planning for the trip to Gauteng, we would like to bring to your 

attention, the following information that you might find useful: 

 

• Golf Clubs may be stored overnight at the Golf Club at no charge. Regrettably, the Club does not have 

battery charging facilities. 

 

• Complimentary practice balls and facilities at the Club’s driving range. 

 

• Complimentary halfway house on all four days. 

 

• Complimentary pizza/snack on completion of play on all four days of play. 

 

• Complimentary gin from the Strettons Gin Bar to enjoy on completion of play on all four days of play. 

 

• One complimentary beer after your round on all four days of play. 

 

• All participants will receive a special edition, complimentary ball marker on the first tee of the 

tournament. 

 

• Free access to Wi-Fi facilities in the Clubhouse. 

 

• Themed meals that can be enjoyed at the Golf Club every evening. 

 

• Free bus transport from Royal Johannesburg to the Wanderers Club and back for the Gala Dinner on 

Friday 20th April.  Booking of seats to be done at Registration on Monday 16th April. 

 

• Free bus transport from the Mercure Hotel, (for participants staying there), to the Wanderers Club and 

back for the Gala Dinner on Friday 20th April. 

 

• Access to the use of Goodfellas transport or the likes thereof, if needed. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


